

Minute of Meeting Renfrewshire Area Support Team

Date			Time	Venue
Tuesday, 2020	15	December	14:00	Teams Meeting,

PRESENT

Eileen Anderson, Derek Bramma; Annemarie Currie; Jacqueline Doherty; Edi Hanley; Alex MacDonald; Ruth MacLeod; Hannah McCulloch; Ewan McNaught; Jim Melrose; Councillor John Shaw; Angela Stevenson.

CHAIR

D Bramma, Area Convener, presided.

ALSO PRESENT

L King, Locality Reporter Manager.

IN ATTENDANCE

J Trainer, Head of Child Care and Criminal Justice (Children's Services) and P Shiach, Committee Services Officer (Finance and Resources).

APOLOGIES

C Campbell, A Crambe, J Hay and M Robinson.

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

There were no declarations of interest intimated by members prior to the meeting.

ADDITIONAL ITEM

The Area Convener indicated that there was 1 additional item which had not been included in the notice calling the meeting. The Area Convener, being of the opinion that the item which were dealt with at item 12 of the agenda was competent and relevant, authorised its consideration.

- 1 MINUTE OF PREVIOUS MEETING
- 2 MATTERS ARISING

<u>DECIDED</u>: It was noted that there were no matters arising from the previous Minute.

- 3 LEARNING AND DEVELOPMENT SUB-GROUP
- 4 HEARINGS MANAGEMENT SUB-GROUP
- 5 NORTH STRATHCLYDE HUB MEETING
- 6 TEAMS CHAMPIONS MEETING
- 7 LOCALITY REPORTER MANAGER UPDATE
- 8 MANAGEMENT OF DATA ON CSAS
- 9 PANEL MEMBER RECRUITMENT
- 10 PANEL MEMBER RE-APOINTMENT
- 11 RE-ENGAGEMENT OF PANEL MEMBERS

PPA ATTENDANCE AT HEARINGS

E Anderson referred to the possibility of PPA's attending Hearings in January 2021 and indicated that she had not been formally advised of this and had not prepared a rota.

The Area Convener that CHS had discussed the possibility of observations recommencing however there were issues in terms of capacity.

The Locality Reporter Manager indicated that the position would be reviewed in January.

DECIDED: That the report be noted.

13 PROPOSED DATES FOR FUTURE MEETINGS